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N E W S      L E T T E R 

 

“K” LINE Awarded CDP’s “Supplier Engagement Leaderboard”  

 

Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha, Ltd. (“K” LINE) is pleased to announce that on March 6, 2024, the 

company was listed on the “Supplier Engagement Leaderboard” for the sixth consecutive year,  

the top rating, on “Supplier Engagement Rating” from CDP, which is a non-profit global 

organization (NGO) engaged in investigating and disclosing environmental information.  

 

The “Supplier Engagement Rating” evaluates the companies’ initiatives for climate change and 

greenhouse gas emissions throughout the supply chain and ranks the companies in line with their  

efforts. Our strategies and initiatives were evaluated via the “Supplier Engagement Rating”.  

 

This year 450 companies, including 110 Japanese companies were recognized on the “Supplier 

Engagement Leaderboard” worldwide.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Going forward, the “K” LINE Group will continue to enhance information disclosure based on a 

comprehensive understanding of climate change and natural capital and aim for sustainable 

growth and increased corporate value as a partner trusted by all its stakeholders.  
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